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 The London Grand Prix on May 29-30 has been cancelled in line with our coronavirus cancellation policy.

Under the Government’s roadmap for the lifting of restrictions, the event would not be able to be held in line with
the ‘bubble of six’ restrictions expected to be in place at that time.

A decision on the Gloucester Grand Prix, due to be held on the weekend of June 26-27, is due to be made on May
3.

Click here to view the policy and also to view decision dates for other fixtures and events.
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